
 

 

Lake Chelan Recreation, Inc. 

P.O. Box 186 

Chelan, WA  98816 
 

 

March 30, 2009 

 

David W. Danner, Executive Director  

Washington Utilities & Transportation Commission 

1300 Evergreen Park Dr. SW 

P.O. Box 47250 

Olympia, Washington 98504 

 

Re. Docket TS -090381 

 

Dear Mr. Danner, 

 

We respectfully request a revised effective date for the Lake Chelan Recreation, Inc., 

Docket TS-090381 filing.  We request that the effective date be revised to May 1, 2009.  

This is in response to the WUTC staff concern that there is not sufficient time to examine 

records for our case. 

 

We contacted Lars Kasch at the Pacific Inland Tariff Bureau to rewrite the tariff pages, 

after being informed this morning by Chris Mickelson, WUTC that we must submit 

replacement tariff pages that have the new effective date.  However, Mr Kasch spoke 

with Gene Eckhart, later in the morning, and was told that we did not need to submit 

revised tariff pages.  Mr. Kasch has submitted to the WUTC what he understood to be the 

needed information. 

 

Please advise us if this letter, along with the information from the Pacific Inland Tariff 

Bureau does not suffice to consider our request. 

 

Thank you for your assistance, we await your response. 

 

Sincerely, 

Cindy Engstrom 
Cindy Engstrom 

Business Manager 


